WE NEED YOU

To Help Make Our New 

Photo Directory Complete
We want EVERYONE in our church family to be included in the new photo directory. The photo shoots will be on Wednesday, Nov. 28 from 2:30-9:00 pm, on Thursday, Nov. 29 from 2:30-9:00 pm, and on Saturday, Dec. 1 from 10 am to 5 pm. To schedule your photo appointment, log in to our church website (www.fbccb.org) and click on the link for the photo directory appointments. You will also be given opportunities to schedule your photo appointment on Sundays following worship services. Every family who has their photo taken for the directory will receive a FREE 8 x 10 photo. There is no cost to you to participate. However, you will be given the opportunity to purchase photo packages. There is a 20% discount on purchases for military personnel/veterans, a 20% discount for senior adults, a $10 discount for online scheduling, and/or a $5 discount for bringing in non-perishable food items for the Help Center (“Feed the Need” bags are already available in the church office and will be made available in the church foyer on Sundays, Nov. 18 and 25). PLEASE plan on having your photo taken for our directory. We also need people to submit general photos for the “Church Life” activity pages of the directory. You can bring or email them to the church office. If you would be willing to serve as a greeter/host on the photo shoot days, contact Margie Underwood. For questions about the directory, contact the church office. To get help scheduling an online appointment, contact Tom Campbell.   

